
Senate Enrollment Committee 

Minutes 3/22/2016 

 

 

Present: C. Faustman, K. Sanner, B. Rockwood, E. Gorbants, S. Martinez, C. Deibler, S. 

Ulloa, W. Richardson, S. Wogenstein, M. Bradford, N. Fuerst, M. Menard (guest) 

 

 

1. Minutes from the 2/16/16 meeting of the Senate Enrollment Committee were read and 

approved. 

2. Mike Menard, Director Hartford Regional Campus provided an update on the move to the 

new downtown Hartford location.  In the near term, it is expected that undergraduate 

enrollment will remain relatively flat (approx. 1300-1400 students) and that graduate 

student enrollment will approach 1200 students.  There is also discussion about the 

possibility of bringing 2 eminent clusters from Neag to the Hartford Regional Campus.  

Additionally, the School of Social Work, Public Policy Department, and TCPCG will 

also relocate to the new campus; Cooperative Extension will not move to the new 

location. 

3. Next meeting is 4/19/16.  N. Fuerst will bring updated admissions statistics for the fall 

2016 freshman class.  C Faustman will invite one or more reps from Education Abroad to 

provide an update on participation trends. 

 


